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  7th November 2022 
 
Re: Bank Holiday – Monday 8th May 2023 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
King Charles III's coronation is set to take place on Saturday 6th May 2023 at Westminster Abbey. 
 
To mark this occasion, the Government has proclaimed an additional Bank Holiday on Monday 8th 
May 2023.  
 
The calendar for the current academic year has been amended and can be accessed via Term Dates 
2022-2023 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 
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